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Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Welcome back, I trust that you all had a pleasant half-term.   

 

The children have come back with a wonderful attitude towards learning, 
evidenced by their interest in the synagogue visit and speakers we have had 
to support our learning during our RE week focused on Judaism. The  
children’s excellent  behaviour on the visit was matched by the quality of 
questions that they asked and answered, once again they have done the 
school proud. 

 
As you may have already read in the letter, we are having a ‘Dads in School’ 
afternoon , on Friday 16th June. This event is a great opportunity for fathers to ex-
perience what life is like for their children at Chenies: in the classroom, on the play-
ground, in assembly and even sharing a school dinner. We sincerely hope that many 
of you will be able to join us for the afternoon. 

 
You will find attached a flyer for this year’s ‘Chenies and Latimer Produce Show’ on 
Saturday 16th September, a wonderful village day . Hopefully  the school will be 
entering its own produce from our recently weeded and planted vegetable beds - 
thank you Mrs Ince, Mrs Jennings and the children. 

 
As we move through this term, inevitably, we start to think about next year and 
how to effectively move your child onto the next stage of their school career. The 
‘move up day’ for Bucks this year is Tuesday 4th July. On this day our Year 6  
children will experience a day at their new school and at Chenies we will be moving 
our children up a year for a day to experience their new classroom, class mates and 
teacher. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. 

 
Best wishes  
Jonathan 
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Radlett Synagogue Visit 
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Attendance - target 96% 

 

 

Well done to Griffin this week. 

Sprites -  88.9% Phoenix - 96.3% 

Pegasus -  95.8% Griffin - 98.1% 

Well done to all our star achievers this week: 

 Maths Star English Star Star of the Week 

Sprites Anna Powell Noah McCall All Sprites 

Phoenix Year 1 Rosie Wakeman Luc Boehmer William Tan 

Phoenix Year 2 Yasmine Cole Rhys Griffiths Arthur Ray 

Pegasus Year 3 Jacob Boulter Beatriz Feital Amber Schulein 

Pegasus Year 4 James Hill Sophie Koumi Luke Payne 

Griffin Year 5 Grace Long Taryn Donovan Alice Taylor-Wheeler 

Griffin Year 6 Samson Ray Stuart Warner Dan McGee 

Proudly Purple -  target 100% 

 

 

Well done Sprites a perfect start.  The whole school was 95% 

-  great start to the term. 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 89% 

Pegasus -  96% Griffin - 96% 
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

12 13 14 15 16 

 

Dads in School  

Afternoon 

17 

 

PTA Stall at 

Little Chalfont 

Village Day 

18 

19 20 

World Refugee 

Day 

21 

School Class 

Photos 

22 23 

PTA Mufti Day 

24 25 

Diary Dates 

Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

ParentPay: 

The PTA will be at the Little Chalfont Village Day on Saturday, 17 May.  They really 

need more helpers, so if you are free from 10am to help set up or anytime from 12-

4pm please let the PTA know.  

 

All parents and carers should have their Summer Raffle tickets to sell.  Please return any 

sold tickets to the office or PTA member.  Thank you. 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers: 

Thank you everyone who has collected Sainsbury’s vouchers - we have over 2000!   
 
If you have any more hiding at home, please bring them in to school on Monday.  We have just a few weeks to  
register and order our free equipment. 

Thank you to all parents and carers who are now using ParentPay.  This reduces a large amount of work for the 
school office and provides a secure, efficient way for you to pay. 
 
If you would like to register and use the system, but do not have your login details, please ask in the office. 
 

PTA: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

